
Office of the Principal 

GANDHI ACADEMY OF TECHNOLOGY AND ENGINEERING (GATE) 
BERHAMPUR (GM)-761 008 

No. GATENO-13/2024 NOTICE DT: 06/07/2024 

This is for information to all the students that all classes are suspended on 
08/07/2024 on the eve of "Ratha Yatra". However the college will remain open for all 
official works. 

Principal 
Copy to: Esteemed Chairman/Secretary for their kind information/Notice Board/ AIl 
Class & Staff circulation/ Transport IC / Canteen I/C / Security, Main Gate/ A.O / 
Office Guard file. 
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